
Concerned Black Citizens of Beloit, Inc


Thank you for your interest in participating in the Black Dollar Days Vendor Event to 
be held on the lawn of New Zion Baptist Church on Saturday, September 14, 2024.  The 
purpose of BDD is to support Black owned businesses, to extend the circulation of 
dollars within the Black Community and raise the awareness of Black Economic Power. 


Join us for this family and community event and reserve your vendor space today! 
Simply complete the form below and send to cbcbeloit@gmail.com OR mail to Judy 
Wilson 1791 Marian Crt, Beloit, WI 53511. You will receive confirmation of your space 
within 48 hours of application receipt.  Vendors will be responsible for providing your own 
product, table, chairs, brochures, business cards and display.


The required fee for profit vendors is $45.00 (food, retail, service products). All non-
profit vendors (information only) are free of charge (Generator fee $60, if needed)


---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Black Dollar Days-2024 Vendor Application Form 


(Non-refundable fees due at time of registration- Apply by August 31, 2024)  


Name: 
_____________________________________Email:___________________________


Address: _____________________________________ Phone ___________________


Name of Business: ______________________________________________________


Type of Business: ______________________________  (i.e. food, retail, service etc.)


Payment Type (check/credit card/PayPal)        Make Check: Payable to CBCofBeloit 

Brief description of product	_______________________________________________	 


_____________________________________________________________________

Social media platforms on which you can be found (IG, FB, TicTok, website, etc.)  


_____________________________________________________________________   


For more information or questions, please email us at: cbcbeloit@gmail.com


                                                             Thank you! 
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